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Health Department  Part of  COVID-19 Community Survey 
 
The City-Cowley County Health Department is partnering with the KU School of Medicine-
Wichita and other regional local health departments to conduct a short, online survey about 
COVID-19 vaccines and testing.  
 
Cowley County residents participated in a similar survey in 2020.  This follow-up survey will 
help your Health Department gauge the community’s views regarding COVID-19 vaccines and 
testing.  The information gathered will be used to help the Health Department prepare for future 
pandemic response activities as needed. 
 
The online survey will only take five to ten minutes to complete, and your participation is 
anonymous. The link to the survey will be included on this press release as well as posted 
publicly on the Health Department’s website and social media pages. The survey will be open for 
participation until March 18, 2022. 
 
Link to the survey: surveymonkey.com/r/VaccineSG3 
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